

6 May 2016

Dr. Dean Jobin-Bevans Interim-Dean, Faculty of Social Sciences and Humanities

Dear Dr. Jobin-Bevans,

The Department of History wishes to have Dr. Nicolas Lépine appointed as an External Adjunct to our department.

As his accompanying curriculum vitae reveals, he holds a PhD in History from the Université Laval, has a solid record of peer-reviewed publications in his area of specialty, and his teaching contributions to the department have been an integral part of our ability to delivery our undergraduate programs. Additionally, his work within the Franco-Ontarian community will strengthen both the department and university's community connections and facilitate greater community service and applied historical learning opportunities.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Sincerely,

Michel S. Beaulieu.

Chair and Associate Professor

Attch.